
NEWSLETTER 

JANUARY 2020  Be the best we can be 

 

 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you back after the Christmas break and wish 

you all the very best for 2020. 

 

 

Steve McQueen Exhibition 
 

Last year, our Year 3 pupils were involved in a project organised by the British artist and Oscar 

winning director Steve McQueen and Tate Britain.  All four classes were photographed along 

with their class teacher and support staff.  We are delighted to say that the photos of the four 

classes are now on display at Tate Britain, along with 3,000 other London schools. The exhibition 

of the photos can be found at the back of the gallery in section 11 (See photos below)  The 

exhibition will continue until May 2020. Our thanks go to Miss Bhuta, our Art lead, for 

organising the project on behalf of the school.  
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PTA Winter Fair 
 

On Wednesday 11th December we held our PTA Winter Fair.  Thank you to everyone who made 

this such a huge success. The money raised will be going towards class reading books for the 

pupils. 

 

                                
 

Athletics Competition 
 

On Wednesday 8th January, 16 of our Year 5 and 6 children will be attending the Newham 

Athletics competition at UEL Sports Dock.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the pupils which 

we hope they will enjoy taking part in. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

Parents Curriculum Meetings in Blue Sports Hall 

Tuesday 14th January – 9.10am – Year 1 / 2.45pm – Year 2 

Wednesday 15th January - 9.10am – Year 5 / 2.45pm – Year 6 

Thursday 16th January - 9.10am – Year 3 / 2.45pm – Year 4 

Thursday 16th January – Newham Family Information Service Coffee Afternoon – 2.00pm-3.00pm 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February – Half Term 

Monday 24th February – Back to school for all pupils – Term 4 

  
Mrs S Khan 

Head Teacher 


